
Visit of Hon. Vice Chancellor to Institute 

 

 

On Thursday, 14
th

 September 2023 Hon. Vice Chancellor, Bharati Vidyapeeth (Deemed to be 

University), Pune Prof. Dr. Vivek Saoji visited the institute and took a review of the preparation 

for the NAAC Accreditation process. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar welcomed the hon. Vice 



Chancellor.  Head of Computer Application department Dr. Rajendra Pujari, all the teaching and 

non-teaching staff members were present on the occasion.  

 


